

WWW.TRADITIONSRESORT.COM 4101 WATSON BLVD. ~ JOHNSON CITY, NY 13790 607-797-2381 ~ PHONE 607-584-5386 ~ FACSIMILE

March 28, 2014

Mr. William Walsh 4101 Watson Blvd. Johnson City, NY 13790

Dear Mr. Walsh;

I have been in the hospitality business for the 23 years in Broome County. At one time all the hotels, prospered.

In past few years I have seen this industry fall into a recession and it seems not to be rebounding.

The idea of a Casino at Traditions at the Glen, is a perfect plan to help revitalize the Southern Tier.

I want to give my support and give my endorsement to Traditions at the Glen on its bid for a Casino.

The economic benefits that Broome County would receive from a Casino at Traditions will help put the Southern Tier back to the prosperous community it once was.

Sincerely,

Candace/Jones, CHA

General Manager

Traditions at the Glen



Dear Bill and Sylvia,

Congratulations on your efforts to acquire the casino license being awarded in the Southern Tier!

Having been employed at The Spa at Traditions for 4 1/2 years, I have witnessed the growth in this business and have been proud to be a part of it not only as a massage therapist but also as a manager. The quality of service we provide is unsurpassed by no other spa in this area. I believe that introducing a gaming aspect to our already outstanding facility will not only benefit Broome County's economic situation, but it will also be extremely beneficial to our staff here at The Spa. The clientele that a casino will bring will mean more business for our current staff and the opportunity to hire and have work available for more spa professionals.

I look forward to seeing what the future holds for the Traditions Resort and have faith that the strong business acumen you possess that has brought us to the successful level we stand at now will be extended to adding a casino to our facility that will bring the much needed economic boost Broome County needs.

Mari Perez-Lewis, LMT

Lead Massage Therapist
The Spa at Traditionsmari.perez-lewis@traditionsresort.com



Dear Bill & Sylvia

I would like to commend you on your efforts to obtain the Southern Tier's Casino license. Being a native of Broome County and a current resident of Tioga County, I believe Traditions Resort is the perfect place for a gaming resort destination. This project will afford many people in the community, including myself, opportunities that would not otherwise be available to them.

The transformation of Traditions resort into a gaming resort will bring a whole new clientele to The Spa at Traditions. As an employee in the managerial sector at The Spa I am excited for the business growth this expansion will create. The Spa will be able to add more services, build larger clientele retention for existing employees, and also provide an opportunity to hire other Spa professionals.

Spa and wellness are synonymous and I believe an emphasis on wellness will play a key role in the success of any gaming establishment. Our Spa is an amenity that can and will create a foundation of well-being, peacefulness, and rejuvenation.

Sincerely

Elizabeth Musser

Spa Director

The Spa at Traditions

(607)797-2381 ext 2342

emusser@traditionsresort.com



Dear Bill and Sylvia,

I would like to commend you on your bid for the Southern Tier's Casino license. Being a resident of Whitney Point I am very excited to see some new entertainment options come to the area. This will make things much more convenient for someone such as myself, who has to drive an hour or more to any sort of entertainment. I believe Traditions Resort is the best place for a gaming resort destination as it's near major highways and access points but still remains a serene location for relaxation and healing.

The expansion of Traditions resort into a gaming resort will bring a whole new depth to the Spa at Traditions. We will gain new clientele both local and those traveling into the resort which in turn will allow us to expand and add new services to our current menu and bring in new employees to provide these services.

Good luck! I am very excited to see this project begin!

Sincerely,

Brittany Mau

Front Desk Manager

The Spa at Traditions

(607) 797-2381 ext 1

bmau@traditionsresort.com



I, Julie CHAMBERS, Barrellet

Server and hostess for Traclitions

at the Gien. And marketing

manager for Retrigerated Transport

Electronics, INC. Support Tradutions

at the Gien in their pursuit

of winning the Cabino bod for

the Southerntier of NYS.

Juliebe 2 3-4-2014



DAVID HOLLAND ENDORSE THE OPPORTUNITY OF A CASINO HERE AT TRADITIONS AT THE GLEN. I THINK BINGHAMTON HAS GROWN A LOT OVER THE PAST FEW YEARS AND WHAT BETTER WAY TO HIGHLIGHT US ON THE MAP THEN TO BRING A CASINO HERE TO THE SOUTHREN TIER. It WILL BE HUGE FOR OUR LOCAL AREA BUSINESES AND WILL NOT ONLY REWARD THEIR PRESERVERANCE BUT ALSO EUERYBODY LIVING HERE IN THE SOUTHREN TIER



My name is Kaun Jackson I have worked at Traditions for 5 years. I am looking for the Casino coming to Traditions. It will have such a positivé affect on the economy, for all surrounding areas). Thank You. PS. Best job)



To William Walsh

As an employee of Traditions at the Glen, & also a resident of Broome County, I feel the proposed Casino will breatly benefit the southern tier economy.

This has the potential to truly change peoples lives in aposotive way.

Thank You

Joseph Erichson

Joseph Erikkin



4 March 2014

I am a port-time night auditor at Traditions @ He Glen. I support the Casino bid at Traditions.

Morh Bales Morl Bal



607-797-2381

Jam Sweetry have been bordering at Traditions for howekeeping, fine years in howekeeping. I support the Traditions Casion.



I. Jami Wood, Support Trochitions at the Gien RESOM and Casino. I began my employment with Traditions August 4m, 2012. I currently Work as a sales assistant and 100K forward to the future Changes!

- Janu Wood



3/4/14

607-797-2381 www.traditionsresort.com

MR WILLIAM WARSH,

I AM WRITING THE LETTER TO EXPRESS

M? Suffort FOR THE CASINO AT TOURS

AT THE COLEN IN JOHNSON CITY DY

BROOME CONTY AND THE SURFOUNDE

AREA ARE IN DIE NEED OF ECONOMIC

REVITALIZATION. A CASINO WORLD HELP

WITH THE BOOST THAT THIS COUNTY DESERVE

IT TRADITIONS AT THE GREN AND AM ANDARE

OF THE DENEFITS THAT WOULD BE CONNESS

SINCERER P

COVEY



I Shannon Buckland endorse The Casino at Traditions (9) The Glen I have worked here For eight years as The Sous CheF, I enjoy
Being part OF This team and look Forward to working here For many Jeans to come. So The BeniFit To expand Thes company is Great and I looking Forward to The excite ment Thank



3-4-14

To whomit may Green,

I Dovid S. Reis whole heartedly endorse the prospect of The Casino opening & Traditions at The Glen, Being a Bangset chef here for four plus years I have some to realize we are the premier banquet—Coff-wedding venue in Broome County. So where else would the Casino fit better?

Looking to the fature I can see TRADITIONS at The Glen as a First Rate Casino/Resont Facility and am excited at the prospect.

Regards, Reis



To whom it may concern,

I am Chad Henry, I'm a dishwasher at Traditions At The Glen. I've been here for almost a year, and I support the Casino.

Chad Henry



16 whom it may concern,

1 am an employee af Tradition at the Glen and 1'd like to express what a class organization

Traditions is and now much believe a Casino there would benefit the dominunity

Sincevely Brafford F. Russell



My name is Brandon Dow and I'm an employee of Traditions at the Glan. I fully endorse Traditions as the perfect venue for a casino. Traditions provides the superior plan, leadership, and geographic location for the Casino. Thank You,

Brandon Dow



607-797-2381

www.traditionsresort.com

Frankie

Hubbert work at

Traditions at the Glen I'm a House man/
maint. / whotever heeds to be done. I think
By getting us the casind will help
help Binghamton Ni.Y. with Jobs and
help Binghamton Ni.Y. with Jobs and
entertainment I'm all For the Casino
and glad to be agart of thes Family.
I'm at home a traditions at the glen
trad thank's for the again Employment.

Frankin Authert



My nome is Ryan Cutson. I Strongly enclose the Casino. I feel it will to amore ing Things for our community. I've been employed for only a Snort time but I feelthis Team is more than qualified for such a change I hope toad it tooks is chosen.

Ryan Wilson Olyan CCD



My name is Will Stacy.

Dart time for traditions at the Glenn in

their Baracets Dept.

I Feel that a casino at Traditions
Would be an excellent addition to ow
Community. I feel that not only the
Hotel but the property location itself
Would be an excellent venue for the
Casino, Regardless I look forward to the
Economic impact this prospect could have
On the community I srew up in -

Will Stacy LMSW



My Name is Roger Williams. I have been an employee at Traditions since June 2012. I fully endorse the prospect of a cassino being built here in Johnson City. Please take my Opinion into careful consideration.

Thank you



Hi, my name is Morgan Van Zandt, I work in the banquet department at Tradition's at the Glen. I have worked here now for coming on one year in June of 2014. I Support the Casino at what they're Seeking to do at Tradition's at the Glen. This Cosmo will be very beneficial to our onea. Greatly ledhing fornered to the frame.

Thank Yas, Morgan VanZandt



Hello,

My name is Taylor Thomas, and I have worked at Traditions at the Gren for 8 months. I support the casino coming to Traditions at the Gren.

Taylor Thomas March 4,2014



3/4/14

Hi, my name is Colleen

Bannon and I have

dedicated myself to

Traditions at the Glen

for almost two years

(8/14) and I support the

Casino coming to Traditions.

Allen Bour

314114



607-797-2381 www.traditionsresort.com

Hi, my name is Lindsry

Kunkle, I nowe worked at

Traditions at the Glen for

about two years and I

support the Casino coming

to Traditions.

Lindbay Bunkli



My name is Stacey Forkey.

I started working at Traditions in June 2010 in Guest Services.

I endorse Traditions at the Glen for the opening of a casino at 4101 Watson Blud.

Casino at 4101 Watson Blud.

Johnson City. NY. I am very excited to see the Walsh's embark on this new endeaver?

3-4-14



607-797-2381

My name is Dillon Utter and I have been a banquet Server at Traditions for close to 4 years. I've seen this resort prosper and I think a casino is the next logical Step. Binghamton's Current Economic State Makes this area desperate for a new attraction that will stimulate the Market. Traditions beauty and great local reputation make it the ideal casino destination

Thank You

Elillon Utter



To whom it may concern,

I Tylor Hubbert a banquet Staff setup member at Traditions at the Glen support the casino. For Traditions at the glon. Sincerely, Tylor Muller



I have worked & Tradition: a the glen for Hears and am looking forward to a casino comely to the hote. I fall it will only help the entire mas econing.



FOR the past 10 yrs I've work at Traditions at the Glen as a Barquet Bartender. In those years I've seen the development of a great venue for people of the Southern Tier, I truly support the casino development at Traditions at the Glen.

Tong Mastroann 3/14



Hello,

My name is Alexandra Shutter and Lam a banquet server at Traditions at the Glen. I have worked here for a little over a year and a half. I support the casino coming to Traditions at The Glen.

March 4, 2014.



March 4, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Sara Wahila I am currently an employee at traditions at the Glen. I have been working at Traditions since last april. I am in full support of the casino being added to this facility. I am excited for what this possibility may bring to our Sincerely

From:

TBRB Website [Auto@ThinkBigReallyBig.com]

Sent: To: Thursday, May 15, 2014 12:18 PM support@thinkbigreallybig.com

Subject:

[SPAM]Think Big Really Big Web Feedback

I SUPPORT the Casino project at Traditions Resort.

Demographic Information

Shaun Casey

6078435040 (Home) Bradam@frontiernet.net

Contact Text

As an employee of a resort/casino I see first hand the much needed opportunities a facility like this can bring to our southern tier....

Contact Requested: No

I really look forward to Traditions resort transforming into a gaming resort. I commend you in your efforts to win the NYS Southern Tier's casino license. As a hairstylist and nail tech at The Spa at Traditions I am excited for the new clients that will visit Traditions both as a regular guest, as well as those who are from out of town. I look forward to helping people feel beautiful for all types of occasions in which they are visiting the resort.

The economic situation in the Southern Tier has not been prosperous as of recent years, so I am proud to be an employee for such people who are looking to benefit the community as a whole. The economic development and business growth a gaming resort will bring will be unparalleled.

Sincerely,

Kendra Grot

Cosmetologist

The Spa at Traditions

I fully endorse your efforts to win the Southern Tier's casino license. The expansion of Traditions at The Glen resort will personally benefit me as an employee at The Spa at Traditions. As a cosmetologist I am excited to be able to gain new clients that will afford me to continue in the profession I am so passionate about. With the expansion, The Spa may have the opportunity to add new services which I am always excited to learn and provide.

Sincerely,

Megan Cunningham

Cosmetologist

The Spa at Traditions

The Walsh Family,

I am writing to endorse your efforts to win the Southern Tier's casino license. Your proposal is beyond exciting and I believe I will greatly benefit from the expansion of Traditions Resort. As a hairstylist, esthetician and nail tech at The Spa at Traditions I am excited for the amount of new client traffic, as well as the exposure The Spa will receive by being affiliated with Traditions Gaming Resort.

The Spa at Traditions has given me an opportunity to grow in the cosmetology field. Although there are other stylists with a higher seniority than myself the expansion will allow me to have more appointments and therefore afford me a greater opportunity than ever.

Sincerely

Samantha Fowler

Cosmetologist

The Spa at Traditions

I'm writing to commend my employer, The Spa at Traditions, in their endeavor to win the Southern Tier's casino license and to expand Traditions Resort into a gaming Resort destination. As an employee, this expansion will create opportunities that would not otherwise be available to me in the Southern Tier. Personally, I will greatly benefit from such a project that will bring economic development to the region.

I fully endorse the efforts of The Walsh Family to win the gaming license and to bring such a wonderful opportunity to the community and to myself.

I'm writing to commend my employer, The Spa at Traditions, in their endeavor to win the Southern Tier's casino license and to expand Traditions Resort into a gaming Resort destination. As an employee, this expansion will create opportunities that would not otherwise be available to me in the Southern Tier. Personally, I will greatly benefit from such a project that will bring economic development to the region.

I fully endorse the efforts of The Walsh Family to win the gaming license and to bring such a wonderful opportunity to the community and to myself.

Sincerely,

Myan L. Lublile

I'm writing to commend my employer, The Spa at Traditions, in their endeavor to win the Southern Tier's casino license and to expand Traditions Resort into a gaming Resort destination. As an employee, this expansion will create opportunities that would not otherwise be available to me in the Southern Tier. Personally, I will greatly benefit from such a project that will bring economic development to the region.

I fully endorse the efforts of The Walsh Family to win the gaming license and to bring such a wonderful opportunity to the community and to myself.

Illieur Orallo

I'm writing to commend my employer, The Spa at Traditions, in their endeavor to win the Southern Tier's casino license and to expand Traditions Resort into a gaming Resort destination. As an employee, this expansion will create opportunities that would not otherwise be available to me in the Southern Tier. Personally, I will greatly benefit from such a project that will bring economic development to the region.

I fully endorse the efforts of The Walsh Family to win the gaming license and to bring such a wonderful opportunity to the community and to myself.

Usice garden

I'm writing to commend my employer, The Spa at Traditions, in their endeavor to win the Southern Tier's casino license and to expand Traditions Resort into a gaming Resort destination. As an employee, this expansion will create opportunities that would not otherwise be available to me in the Southern Tier. Personally, I will greatly benefit from such a project that will bring economic development to the region.

I fully endorse the efforts of The Walsh Family to win the gaming license and to bring such a wonderful opportunity to the community and to myself.

Kelsey Roach

I'm writing to commend my employer, The Spa at Traditions, in their endeavor to win the Southern Tier's casino license and to expand Traditions Resort into a gaming Resort destination. As an employee, this expansion will create opportunities that would not otherwise be available to me in the Southern Tier. Personally, I will greatly benefit from such a project that will bring economic development to the region.

I fully endorse the efforts of The Walsh Family to win the gaming license and to bring such a wonderful opportunity to the community and to myself.

Sincerely,

Buttany Mau

I'm writing to commend my employer, The Spa at Traditions, in their endeavor to win the Southern Tier's casino license and to expand Traditions Resort into a gaming Resort destination. As an employee, this expansion will create opportunities that would not otherwise be available to me in the Southern Tier. Personally, I will greatly benefit from such a project that will bring economic development to the region.

I fully endorse the efforts of The Walsh Family to win the gaming license and to bring such a wonderful opportunity to the community and to myself.

I'm writing to commend my employer, The Spa at Traditions, in their endeavor to win the Southern Tier's casino license and to expand Traditions Resort into a gaming Resort destination. As an employee, this expansion will create opportunities that would not otherwise be available to me in the Southern Tier. Personally, I will greatly benefit from such a project that will bring economic development to the region.

I fully endorse the efforts of The Walsh Family to win the gaming license and to bring such a wonderful opportunity to the community and to myself.

Amandaglehmill

I'm writing to commend my employer, The Spa at Traditions, in their endeavor to win the Southern Tier's casino license and to expand Traditions Resort into a gaming Resort destination. As an employee, this expansion will create opportunities that would not otherwise be available to me in the Southern Tier. Personally, I will greatly benefit from such a project that will bring economic development to the region.

I fully endorse the efforts of The Walsh Family to win the gaming license and to bring such a wonderful opportunity to the community and to myself.

Sincerely.

Dear Bill & Sylvia Walsh

I'm writing to commend you in your endeavor to win the Southern Tier's casino license and to expand Traditions Resort into a gaming resort destination. Employees of businesses around the Southern Tier of New York like myself could greatly benefit from such a project that will bring economic development and business growth to the region.

I fully endorse your efforts to win the gaming license and to bring such a wonderful opportunity to your community and business affiliates.

The Walsh Family

I am writing to express my support for your proposed expansion of Traditions Resort into a gaming resort. I wish you all the best in your endeavor to restore the Southern Tier, provide employment, and put Broome County on the map as it should be. A casino will increase tourism which will benefit me as a licensed massage therapist. I look forward to seeing the increased revenue opportunity in my own career as a Licensed Massage Therapist at The Spa at Traditions, as well as the job security such a resort would provide.

Sincerely

Kelli Pavlovich, LMT

The Walsh Family

I fully endorse your efforts to win the casino license in the Southern Tier of New York. The expansion of Traditions Resort into a gaming resort would personally impact my career in the way of bringing new client traffic, and potentially larger clientele retention. A gaming resort will allow others in our impoverished community to find employment, entertainment, and business opportunity close to home.

Good luck on the revitalization of the Triple Cities.

Best Regards,

Jesse Cotcamp, LMT

To the Walsh family,

I am writing to express my support for your proposed casino project here at Traditions. Your commitment to "keep it local", using local businesses and vendors, says a lot about your desire to ensure that the whole of the Southern Tier benefits from this endeavor, creating jobs in a much needed area. I believe the increased tourism to the area would create significant growth to area businesses, including hotels, restaurants, retail and beyond. Your dedication and hard work to this project are to be commended, and your reputation as being a family that is dedicated to the betterment of this community is self evident. A wonderful opportunity to revitalize, restore and reinvent the Triple Cities!

Elisabet Haines

Best regards,

Elisabet Haines LMT

To whom it may concern,

As a newly licensed massage therapist both in Broome County, and with The Spa at Traditions I am thrilled to be a part of the Traditions team during this amazing growth opportunity!

I fully support the development of the casino for several reasons:

- The ability to grow my client base as a newly licensed massage therapist.
- Increased revenue opportunity coupled with job security.
- The creation of new jobs in both Broome County and the surrounding area.
- Also, home owner, the expansion of the casino in my county would also allow for a decreased property tax burden.

For all of these reasons and more, I fully support the expansion of Traditions in bringing a casino to my community.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Hackel